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To: Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 

From: Bill Leonard, CCC representative 
 
Subject: Other designation associated with the person: Revision of RDA 9.0, 9.6.1 and 
9.19.1 
 
 
CCC has reviewed 6JSC/BL/4 and agrees that it is desirable to create unique access points for the 
entities discussed but we cannot agree that these are persons.  The FR Review Group is in the 
midst of revising the definition of persons as part of the reconciliation of differences between 
FRBR and FRAD in preparation for a new FR model consolidation.  Altering the definition of 
persons in RDA at this time would not be prudent. 
 
CCC also approaches cautiously suggestions to codify in RDA current practices specific to name 
authority file maintenance. 


